Minutes of the Region 6 Intergroup Meeting — 2/9/23

The meeting was called to order at 6:45PM

Sarah reads from the Agenda as to what will be covered during the meeting.

Jeff volunteers to be the Timekeeper.

Tradition 2 — Brenda shares for one minute.

Concept 2 — Lee shares for one minute.

Introductions of those attending are conducted by Sean.

There is a quorum to conduct business this evening.

Committee Reports:

1. Treasury Report for January: We still do not have a Treasurer. Sarah explains.

2. 12 Step Within — Millie, Chairperson — 2 parts :

A) Hotline — There have been 29 Communications during the past month

B) On March 19, 2023 from 2PM - 3:30PM there will be a Workshop on “Recovery & Relapse”. The plan is to have two
Speakers who will discuss their own Relapse and there will be five people who will be available to Sponsor. There will be
two technical people on hand as well.

3. Publications — Diane T — Publications Chair, announced that contributions for April's Metro Memo will be needed by
March 15.

4. Special Events — Jeri S, Chairperson announced the Unity Day Zoom meeting to celebrate the strength of the
Fellowship on Saturday, February 25, 2023 from 2pm-4pm. This will be a virtual mtg only. The flyer for the event was made
by Scott.

5. By Laws — Jeff — Nothing new to report for this month.

6. Web Chair — Erin, Chairperson, said that she will update the new bylaws soon. It is as up to date as far as the calendar
goes

7th Tradition

January Minutes Approval — Erin motioned to approve the minutes. Marlene seconded the motion. The minutes were
approved.

New business

The discussion then turned to the World Service Business Questionnaire . There are 17 voting members present tonight.
Erin Bigelow-Umar led this discussion.

A round of applause went to Erin after we finished. (well deserved!).

This year, the Region 6 Spring Assembly will be in-person on April 1st, in Albany, NY. Registration closes on February 15.
Several vacancies still exist and we are looking for:

A Treasurer, a 1 yr Trustee and a Retreat, Welcoming and Outreach Chair are open positions.

Tradition 3 — Erin volunteered to speak on Tradition 3 and Brenda V volunteered to speak on Concept 3 at the March
meeting.

The next mtg will be on March 9, 2023

The Google Voice Volunteers for this coming month include: Brenda V and Scott.

It was moved to close the meeting at 9:04PM.

Respectfully Submitted,

Marlene A

Recording Secretary




